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Isaac Shelby 

 

SFC William Linnell, a member of 

the Gov. Isaac Shelby Chapter,   

recently retired from the U.S. Army. 

 
Bill was an active chapter member 

before being transferred from Fort 

Knox and later spending tours of 

duty in the war zone. 

 

Bill, we appreciate your many years 

of service to our country and best of 

luck in your retirement. 

SFC William Linnell 

Three new members: Ken Jones, Tommy Jones and Larry Selby sworn in by 

Chapter President Rev. Forrest Chilton. A big welcome to all three! 

Charlie Scott had the honor of pinning 

the SAR rosette on new member Larry 

Selby. 

 

Laura Jones, Immediate Past Regent of 
the John Marshall DAR Chapter was 

given the courtesy of pinning her     

husband (Tommy Jones) and her 

Brother-in-Law (Ken Jones.) 
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Charlie Scott, DAR Liaison, presents a    

Certificate and Martha Washington Medal to 

Laura Jones, Immediate Past Regent of the 

John Marshall DAR Chapter, for referring 

two new members to our chapter. 

Inactive SAR member, Jim Carr, shows antique gun to Bob Brent. Jim 

was visiting our chapter thinking about being active again. Jim, if you 

want to be active, you came to the right place.  We hope you liked 

what you saw and decide to be a member of our chapter. We can use 

all the help we can get. 

Eagle Scout Court of Honor 

Charlie Scott had the honor to attend the 

Court of Honor for new Eagle Scout   

Zachary Elkins. Charlie presented Zach 

with a Certificate and the SAR Eagle 

Scout medal. 
 

Zach, who is also a member of the 

C.A.R., is the Grandson of KSDAR   

Regent Jessieanne Wells.  

 

Congratulation Zach on achieving the 

rank of Eagle. I know your Parents and 

Grandparents are proud of you. 
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Center for Advancing America’s Heritage 

Group picture of St. Francis School students at the Center for Advancing America’s Heritage 

GIS members in the back: Chuck Scott, Joe Parish, Scott Giltner and John Clay Barnett 

Scott Giltner shows students his gun , 

Joe Parish and J.C. Barnett look on. 

Bob Bynum and Joe Parish shows students how 

to fold a flag. 

Scott Giltner and Joe Parish talk 

about some early American 

flags. 

Check schedule on page 4 for future CAAH events 



http://gissar.home.insightbb.com/ 

                                                   Calendar of Events 

  

March 1                  Monthly meeting --Shelbyville Library  7 PM 

                                 Fire Fresh Bar-B-Que at 5:45 

 

March 8                  Center for Advancing America’s Heritage  9:30--11:30  Grades 1-7 
 

March 10                 KYSSAR state meeting, Erlanger, KY 

 

March 17-18           Battle of Guilford Courthouse, Greensboro, NC.                                                                                                        

231st anniversary of a key battle of the revolution. Always a great reenactment. 

March 23                 Center for Advancing America’s Heritage  10--12  75 1st graders 

April 5                     Monthly meeting --Shelbyville Library  7 PM 

                                 Fire Fresh Bar-B-Que at 5:45 

 

April 6                     Center for Advancing America’s Heritage   10-12    100 1st graders 

April 19                   Center for Advancing America’s Heritage   10-12    100 2nd graders 

March & April        JROTC medals presentations at ten (10) High Schools  (Let editor know if your are interested in doing this.) 
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Thanks to John Clay Barnett  

for being there with his camera. 

The President of our chapter will be ending his term 

of office as President of the Kentucky Society at the 

March 10th KYSSAR State meeting, Erlanger, KY. 

 

If you have not sent your reservation to Richard 
Bierman, please do so. 

 

Let’s show our support for our President 

 

Rev. Forrest Bond Chilton 

Rev. Forrest Bond Chilton 


